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You should be ashamed.  Residents of Oregon already pay higher state taxes than 

most other states.  Insurance and utilities of every type have been raised regularly.  A 

lot of us are surviving on Social Security and can ill afford to pay even more taxes, 

especially when they can arbitrarily be increased by politicians who care more about 

homelessness and addiction than they do about valuable and worthwhile citizens.  

Stop this madness.  Quit pandering to those who only want to Californicate our state.   


